

United NationsClimate Change Secretariat

Nations Unies

Secrétariat sur les changements climatiques

Ms. Rachel Child Project Developer Forum 100 New Bridge Street, London, EC4V 6JA United Kingdom

ngdom

Sent by e-mail to: Rachel.child@pd-forum.net

Date:

7 August 2012

Reference:

2012-125-S

Direct line:

+49 228 815 1687

Re.: Post-registration changes

Dear Mrs. Rachel Child,

Thank you for your letter received on 20 June 2012, which has been made available to the Chair of the Board.

On behalf of the Chair of the Board, I would like to inform you that the list of post-registration changes you submitted has been shared with the team in charge of the Project Standard. After consolidation of all the feedback received on this recent procedure and more experience gained, some common cases may be added to the Appendix 1 of the Project Standard when it is revised.

I hope this letter suitably addresses your concerns.

Yours sincerely,

Andrew Howard

Secretary to the CDM Executive Board